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Good Evening Regional Clerk
We represent the landowners at the North East corner of Mississauga Road and Steeles Ave
together with the South West Corner of Financial Drive and Steeles Ave in Brampton.

On Tuesday February 1st , 2022, we received a formal response from Regional Planning Staff
with respect to our submission and continue to digest the various policy and planning
documents. Together with our Planning Consultant – KLM Planning Partners, we have
actively participated in the Region of Peel’s Official Plan review and Municipal
Comprehensive review, and continue to do so. This included delegations at the Statutory
Public Meeting, Meeting attendance/discussion and various submissions from experts
regarding our concerns.

 It would be appreciated if the Clerk could notify the Regional Planning Committee
that:

We continue to work towards a better understanding of the materials presented
by Regional Staff on the website.
We will be actively engaging Planning Staff in the coming days to seek clarity on
some of the policies contained within the Official Plan Document.
We may also be providing additional submissions up to the Regional Council
Meeting in the Spring of 2022.

We thank Regional Planning staff for their diligent work to date and we look forward to
working with them as we seek clarity on the policies of the DRAFT Official Plan document
over the coming months.

Take Care,
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